[image: image1.png], ©) (P 201A

February 13-
I%anql\ol\ [hailand

I/Q[@S
S for Consensys j in Pediatrics & Ctild Hedth




January 23, 2013

To:

Prof. Margareta Seher Zupančič


President, Slovenian Paediatric Society
Dear Prof. Margareta Seher Zupančič
CIP BANGKOK 2014 – SETTING NEW HORIZONS IN PEDIATRIC CARE
BANGKOK THAILAND, FEBRUARY 13-16, 2014

CIP is very happy to announce that the 3rd Global Congress for Consensus in Pediatrics and Child Health will be held in Bangkok, Thailand on February 13-16, 2014.  CIP Congress brings an innovative and stimulating global academic debate platform searching for consensus and agreements on main child health pathologies, difficulties and controversies. 

The concept for the CIP Congress and program was developed for Pediatricians working in Primary and Secondary Care, as well as for specialists in the diverse areas of Pediatrics, Pediatric Surgeons, Family Medicine Doctors, General Practitioners, Researchers and Policy Makers. 

The outstanding scientific program will feature distinguished keynote addresses, cutting edge state-of-the-art lectures, controversial debates, and compelling presentations by main leaders in Pediatrics.

We would appreciate your consideration and support of the CIP 2014 congress cross promotional activities:

· To include the CIP2014 link / banner on your Society’s national website and to be linked to the CIP 2014 website.
· To support and promote the congress to your national society members. In this case to send information by mail with "save the date" of CIP Bangkok2014
· To promote the congress at every national or regional congress in your country/region. Promotional material can be provided in this regard.
· I am sending a " Save the Date" , included at the mail to be send to all your society members
Considering your positive reply, please provide us with all the contact person/details where to send our promotional material to. We would also be happy to provide you with the opportunity to use our congress platform to promote your forthcoming events as well. 
For further information, I invite you to visit the congress website:  www.cipediatrics.org.
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or require additional information.


Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely,
Manuel Katz MD, MPH 
Jose Ramet, MD PhD

Shimon Barak, MD

Jose Boix Ochoa, MD PhD                 

On behalf of the CIP Council
